MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable Lance M. Africk

Honorable Michael B. North Sheriff Marlin N. Gusman

Lead Monitor Margo Frasier

FROM:

Darnley R. Hodge, Sr. Dollars

DATE:

November 19, 2020

RE:

COVID-19 Update

The purpose of this memorandum is to update you regarding the COVID-19 status at OPSO. As of today seven (7) inmates are positive for COVID-19; three (3) OPSO staff members are positive for COVID-19 and one (1) medical worker is positive for COVID-19.

OPSO is currently conducting Phase VII mass testing for all OPSO employees and contract workers.

If there is any other information that you would like, please do not hesitate to let me know.

CC:

Dr. Ray Patterson, MD

Dr. Robert Greifinger, MD